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         ICC Cuts Nearly $68 Million from Peoples Gas Rate Request



       Disallows $6.8 Million in North Shore Gas Rate Case Request
The Illinois Commerce Commission, on Tuesday, issued orders in Dockets 11-0280/11-0281 after cutting nearly $68 million from Peoples Gas, Light and Coke Company’s request to increase natural gas rates by $125 million. 
The Commission also cut nearly $6.8 million from the North Shore Gas rate request for an increase of $8.7 million.  
The Commission authorized Peoples Gas to collect $57.8 million in additional revenue annually through revised rates. North Shore Gas may increase rates to collect an additional $1.9 million annually.

The $68 million cut from the Peoples’ request came in several areas including rate of return, incentive compensation, pension asset and cash working capital.  The largest reductions in the North Shore case were in rate of return and incentive compensation.

The Commission set the return on equity at 9.45 percent for both companies and set the overall rate of return at 6.94 percent for Peoples Gas and 7.43 percent for North Shore Gas.
New rates will be reflected on bills beginning in mid-January.
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